
  

 

 

Peter McCallion,  

Clerk to the Committee, 

Committee for Education, 

Northern Ireland Assembly 

 

24
th
 January, 2014 

 

Dear Peter, 

 

Re: ParentsOutLoud oral evidence to ETI inquiry – further information    

On behalf of Roisin, Sir Robert and myself, I would just like to thank the Committee very warmly for 

the very positive response which we received from Committee members to our oral evidence on 8
th
 

January, and the Committee’s kind letter of 10
th
 January. Further to that letter, I enclose the following:  

 Responses from each of ETI, Ofsted and Education Scotland to a number of similar questions 

which we put to each body
1
 

 Addenda to their responses from Ofsted and Education Scotland 

 Our transcript of an interview which the Chief Inspector of ETI gave to BBC Evening Extra on 

8
th
 January which we believe may be of interest to the Committee  

 The comments of ParentsOutLoud on the above documents 

Please do let me know if you require any other information. We look forward to reading the Inquiry 

report in due course. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Liz Fawcett  

Northern Ireland representative, ParentsOutloud 

Encs.  

                                                           
1
 These varied a little, depending on what information was easily available on their websites.  


